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 Several newspapers have published reports about convening the 

meeting of the Cauvery River Authority on different dates. 

 In order to clarify the position, it is made clear that the Government of 

Tamil Nadu received a communication from Thiru Dhruv Vijai Singh, 

Secretary to Government of India, Ministry of Water Resources, Government 

of India who is the Secretary, Cauvery River Authority about holding the 7th  

meeting of the Cauvery River Authority under the Chairmanship  of the 

Hon’ble Prime Minister on 19th September, 2012 at 5.00 p.m. at 7, Race 

Course Road,  New Delhi and has    requested the participation of all the 

Members. 
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